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CERTIFIED MAIL-RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

July 29, 1999

Richard Hurlburt, Director

Rea Estate and Professional Trades Division
Department of Consumer Protection

165 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Mr. Hurlburt:

Y ou may recall that, in a June 23, 1999 letter (a copy of which is attached), we requested that
you provide us, by July 15, 1999, with a copy of the file on Case # 9708#01. To date, we have
not received thisfile or any response to that letter.

Your failure to respond to our request is a very serious matter. It is very important that you
respond immediately by either providing us a copy of this file or a written explanation why you
cannot do so.

If you have any questions, please call Kathryn Gearheard.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

cc: Mark A. Shiffrin, Commissioner
Edward J. McMahon 111, Real Estate Examiner

Enclosure



